
28587 McTavish Road 
Abbotsford, BC V4X2B7 
November 25, 2016 

Dr. Avery GIllick 
General Manager 
Vancouver Animal Emergency and Referral Centre 
Vancouver, BC V5Y 4A7 

Dear Dr. Gillick: 

Please consider my application for a full time veterinary technologist at your referral hospital, as 
advertised on BCVTA.com.  I graduated from the Animal Health Technologist program at Douglas College 
in 2012 and will be graduating from the University of British Columbia with a degree in applied animal 
biology in 2017.  Dr. Mancell, a current veterinarian at VAERC and whom I formerly worked with at 
Dewdney Animal Hospital, referred me to your posting and encouraged me to apply.   

As outlined in my enclosed resume, I have experience working in both small and large animal veterinary 
practice for four years.  This has included locum work at the Animal Emergency of the Fraser Valley 
which has given me a strong foundation and understanding in emergency medicine.  In each practice, I 
have worked with, a strong sense of teamwork developed between me and the other staff.  I am looking 
forward to developing this relationship with you and the current staff.   

As a dog sport competitor, I have a strong understanding of animal behaviour.  This knowledge will give 
me confidence when working with anxious animals during emergency situations.   

To discuss my background further, I would love to arrange a meeting at your convenience.  Please phone 
any weekday after 1:00 p.m. at 604-897-3850 or by email at any time at samlangley556@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samantha Langley R.V.T. 

Encl. Resume 
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